
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
4th June 2024  
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Sports Day  
 
We will be holding our Sports day on Thursday 6th June. 
 
Timings are as follows:- 
 
Yr3 and Yr4 - 8:45 – 10:30am  
 
Yr5 and Yr6 - 10:15 – 12:00 noon 
 
Children are to arrive at school at the usual time, dressed in PE kits and will need a water 
bottle, a hat and sun cream. 
 
Please can parents enter via the Community Centre Leisure Gates and make your way onto 
the school field. We will open the Community Centre Leisure Gates again at 10:15am and 
these will stay open until approximately 10:40am. We will aim to start as close as possible to 
10:30am for Years 5 and 6. 
 
If you wish to take photographs or videos during the day, please ensure that images of 
children, other than your own, are not shared on social media. 
 
Just to confirm that there is no Sports Day Picnic this year following the Sports Day events, 
as per the key dates a family picnic will be held on Friday 19th July. 

Yous sincerely 

 

Mrs Gordon 
Head teacher 


